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Craig, Sondra

From: Cathy Dorsey <cdorsey655@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 4:55 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Continued thoughts on AGAIN reusing Houska Park

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
As a taxpayers, we are AGAIN being asked to foot the bill for those who refuse help, refuse to conform to 
the rules and laws we have in this city and state and who refuse to even clean up after themselves. I 
understand that is a generalization an generally speaking, that is what they have shown us in the past.  We 
have ben paying a  Outreach director and homeless services coordinator Brian Sampson for almost three years 
now a salary and for what?  I have only heard excuses and talking points with now results or movement and now 
we are back at looking to use Houska Park as well as a number of different island spots for them to trash once 
again.  Brian makes approximately $64,402 annually and has done nothing for this position and pay from what 
I can tell.  His occasional talking points provide nothing substantial.  It's past time to locate someone that 
actually does something and not just shuffle places to be decimated when used by this group that does not 
have to abide by any laws. 
 
No to he Huska Park, No to the Erickson Park area, No to the 33rd St Vacant land and NO to any vacant 
buildings in the surrounding area.  Place them on your door step downtown and figure the mess the mayor 
and Brian Sampson places on our door step Enough is enough 
 
 
Cathy Dorsey - LaCrosse Taxpayer who is fed up with these people! 
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